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January 21, 2014

Director, Office of Nuclear Materials
Safety and Safeguards
Attn: GLTS Manager
One Whiteflint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: Quarterly distribution report for Q4 '13, WN-10401-1

Per 10 CFR 32.52, we are sending the following quarterly report to you:

This letter is to inform you that during the fourth quarter of 2013 (October 1 to
December 31,) Panther Systems Northwest, Inc. (license number WN-I0401-1) did
not ship any sealed radioactive sources in generally licensed devices from our facility
here in Washington state.

Quarterly reports will be generated to inform you of any future source shipments. If
you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office.

Sincerely,

John K. Francis
Radiation Safety Officer

Panther Systems, Inc. • 317 Columbia Street 0 Vancouver, WA * 98880

360-750-9783 ° Fax 360-694-0888 ° www.panthersys.com
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